
 

 

            7th February 2022 

 

 

Appointment of Deputy Headteacher 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

I am delighted to announce that following an internal interview process, Mrs Jaycock has been appointed 

permanent Deputy Headteacher of Larchwood Primary School with immediate effect.  

Mrs Jaycock has worked at Larchwood for nearly six years and over that time has been a key member of the 

team that has made the school so successful, including being seconded to the role of Deputy Headteacher this 

year. Mrs Jaycock will continue in her role of Special Educational Needs and Disability Coordinator (SENDCO). 

I am sure you will join me in congratulating Mrs Jaycock on her appointment.  

 

 

 
 

 
Mr S Bowsher 
Headteacher 
 

 

 

 


